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700 Universe Boulevard 
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(561) 691-7101 

Florida Power & Light Company Notice of Change in Ownership of and 
Tariff Revisions for Gulf Power Company Pursuant to Rule 25-9.044, F.A.C. 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Pursuant to Rule 25-9.044, Florida Administrative Code, Florida Power & Light Company 
("FPL") submits this notice of the change in ownership of Gulf Power Company ("Gulf'), and 
FPL' s adoption and ratification of Gulfs existing rates and tariff on file with the Florida Public 
Service Commission ("Commission"). Enclosed for administrative approval is a revised tariff 
sheet reflecting the change in ownership of Gulf. 

Effective January 1, 2021, Gulf was legally merged with and into FPL, with FPL being the 
surviving legal entity. However, unless and until otherwise authorized by the Commission, FPL 
and Gulf will remain separate ratemaking entities and will continue to maintain separate books 
and records for all regulatory and ratemaking purposes. In this regard, although FPL as the legal 
successor and operator must formally adopt and ratify Gulfs existing rates and tariff, such rates 
and tariff will continue to bear the Gulf Power Company name as a function of Gulfs separate 
ratemaking status. 

For purposes of continuing safe and reliable electric service to customers in Northwest Florida, 
FPL hereby adopts and ratifies all rates, rules, classifications, and regulations of Gulf on file with 
the Commission and effective at the time of the merger with FPL. Enclosed for administrative 
approval are legislative and clean versions of the Gulf tariff Sheet No. i, which has been revised 
to reflect the merger of Gulf with FPL. No other changes to the rates, terms, or conditions of the 
existing Gulf tariff have been made or are necessary to reflect the change in ownership. 

FPL does not request that a formal docket be opened. To the extent the Commission deems it 
necessary to acknowledge the change in ownership, FPL respectfully requests that the Commission 
do so. FPL requests that the revised Gulf tariff Sheet No. i be administratively approved. 

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 
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